
 
 
 

The USQBC Welcomes the Al-Faisal Holding Group as Newest 
Member 

 

September 11, 2012, Washington, DC - The US-Qatar Business Council is pleased to welcome 

the Al-Faisal Holding Group as its newest member. With a vast international presence and with 

established partnerships that span the globe, the Group is one of Qatar’s premier business 

institutions. Al-Faisal Holdings is involved in ventures across numerous sectors both in Qatar and 

abroad with subsidiaries in the areas of education, entertainment, hospitality, IT, construction, 

finance and real estate. 

  

Founded in 1964 by His Excellency Sheikh Faisal Bin Qassim Al Thani, the current chairman and 

CEO, the Al-Faisal Holding Group is headquartered in Doha and has an American office in 

Chicago. The Group is excited to join the Council as it looks to increase its business ties with 

American firms, particularly in the sectors of hospitality, real estate and retail. The firm is 

interested in pursuing investments inside the United States and also in establishing partnerships 

with American firms looking to enter the Qatari market. 

  

The US-Qatar Business Council is very pleased to work with Al-Faisal Holdings as it continues to 

expand its business presence into the United States. 

  

To learn more about the Al-Faisal Holding Group, visit their website or contact Mohamed 

Dobashi who is a representative from their Chicago office. 
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